
 

From: Gary Chu  

Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 4:40 PM  

To: Kohlman, Jena  

Subject: Parking lot reservations for National Championship Regatta 

 

To the City of Racine Parks Department: 

The Catamaran Racing Association of Wisconsin and the Racine Yacht Club are  

hosting the F16 Catamaran National Championships Friday, Aug 2 through Monday,  

Aug 5. We anticipate up to eighty boats with trailers and campers. As in years  

past, we have reserved the two parking lots to the south and west of the  

Racine Yacht Club. In 2010 we were permitted to use these lots for the same  

week in August, and were able to accommodate everyone. Campers and motorhomes  

were kept in the south lot, while boat trailers were kept in the west lot and  

on the southwest end of North Beach. If clarification of the area is needed,  

please let me know. 

We anticipate teams arriving early, and therefore would like to reserve lots  

from Thurs, Aug1-Mon, Aug5. 

I would like you to put this request on the agenda for the March 13th meeting. 

Thank you. 

  

Sincerely, 

Gary Chu 

 

 


